
High School Youth Leadership Conference 
 
 

Safety and Awareness in a Digital Age: 
Being Alert, Identifying Abuse, & Where to go for Help 

 
Please join the NFJC of WNY, Buffalo State College, the Erie County Sheriff’s Office, and other  
leaders for a day of education and discussion about how young people can keep themselves  

safe and protect each other from abuse. Workshops will focus on the themes of Bullying,  
Cyber Bullying, Healthy Relationships/Dating Violence, and Human Trafficking.  This  
conference will be an exploration of how we can make this a safer and more inclusive  

community for all Western New Yorkers. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Date: November 6, 2013, 8:45 am—1:45 pm 

 

$10 per participant (Includes light breakfast and lunch) 
 
 
 

    Location: Medaille College 
      Main Building 
      18 Agassiz Circle 
      Buffalo, New York 14214 

 
 
 

Register today! 
 

Call 716.853.9596 or email mrummenie@nfjcwny.org 
 


